We are kicking off a new month with a new series:

Welcome to





June's Announcements, Updates & Highlights:

- Keep the sea container ministry in prayer. It's at Stocor in Nekoosa and getting filled with clothing, medical supplies, books, tools and more for the churches, hospitals, and schools in Zambia, Africa.
- BSW Underground (6-12th grade going into 6th next year through graduating seniors) is meeting 4 times a month on different days at different locations throughout the summer! Students who came to the summer kick-off pizza party have received a schedule as well as the consent form required for the first off-site event to Devil's Lake. The schedule is also available on the events page of our website.
- Middle school (5th-8th grade) does not have Sunday morning class during the summer. *If you have questions or concerns about this or would like to discuss the possibility of your child being a student leader in the 1st-4th grade class, please talk to Pastor Seth.*
- Saturday, June 8th is Regional Conference (pastors and delegates are going to Rice Lake, WI & Jonathan and Carri are heading to MI for Pastor Carri's Ordination)
- Mark your calendars Local Church Conference is June 20th at 7PM at BSW.
- We have a serving opportunity for the summer to clean bathrooms, windows, and wipe down hard surfaces. Please let us know if you'd be interested in helping.
- There are lots of camp opportunities for all ages (including men's, women's, and family camp) this summer through Christian Harbor Youth Camp starting in just a few weeks. This is a great camp at a very affordable price with scholarships available if needed. Pamphlets are on the table in the lobby or go online at www.CHYConline.org
- Last but not least, our lead pastor, Milt VanNatta, will be back to preaching on June 30th!

For additional information about our ministries or weekly schedule, please visit our website www.BSWfamily.com or grab a pamphlet from the seat back in front of you.